
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
144 North Binkley Street • Soldotna, Alaska 99669-7520 

Toll-free within the Borough : 1-800-478-4441 
PHONE: (907) 714-2150 • FAX: (907) 714-2377 

www.mayor@kpb.us 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

NOTICE OF APPOINTMENT 
TO ROAD SERVICE AREA BOARD 

Kelly Cooper, Assembly President 
Members, ofthe Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

Mike Navarre, Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayo~fO(_ 
October 31 , 2017 

MIKE NAVARRE 
BOROUGH MAYOR 

Pursuant to KPB 16.41 .050, I hereby submit the following appointment to the Road Service 
Area Board for confirmation by the Borough Assembly. The applicant is a registered voter and 
reside within the designated region within the road service area to be represented. Attached for 
your review is the request for appointment: 

Appointment Board Seat 

Robert Ruffner West Region 

Attachments: Letter of Request for Appointment 
Verification of Voter Registration 

Cc: Pat Malone, Roads Director 
Lori Johnson, Admi n. Asst. 
KPB Clerk's Office 

Term Expires 

September 30, 2020 



KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 

144 North Binkley Street 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
Phone 907-714-2160 
Fax 907-714-2388 

Office of the Borough Clerk 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mike Navarre, Borough Mayor 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk ( 'J5) 
Katie Ring, Borough Clerk Secretary V{AAt. 

October 19, 2017 

Verification of Road Service Area Applicant 

Johni Blankenship, MMC 
Borough Clerk 

Pursuant to KPB 16.41.020(A), the applicant listed below has been verified as a 

registered voter of the Borough and resides within their specific road service area 

region . 

• West Region Robert Ruffner 



Highley, Pam 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Ms Highley, 

Robert Ruffner < ruffner.ak@gmail.com> 
Thursday, September 28, 2017 12:53 PM 
Highley, Pam 
Malone, Patrick 
Re: RSA Board 

Pat reminded me that my term is up on the road service area board. I am interested in serving another term. Let me 
know if I need to do anything else. 

thank you, 

Robert Ruffner 

On Sep 28, 2017, at 12:42 PM, Malone, Patrick <PMalone@kpb.us> wrote: 

Robert, 

Can you give Pam Highley in the mayor's office a call and let her know you're interested in staying on the 
board? 

Thanks. 

1 


